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BUSINESS NEWS – ENERGOPROJEKT HOLDING CO. BELGRADE 
 
 
 

ENERGOPROJEKT CO. HAS CONCLUDED A 7 MILLION EUR NEW PROJECT IN 
SERBIA 

 
 
Energoprojekt Oprema Electrical and Mechanical Engineering Co. and "Elektromreže Srbije" 
signed at the beginning of the year, a new significant contract concerning the construction of a 
long-distance power line from Niš to Leskovac. The value of the contracted project is cca 7 
million EUR. The project will be financed by European Agency for the Reconstruction (EAR). 
Energoprojekt Oprema Co. is engaged on this project with two more Serbian companies - Minel 
and Elektromontaža and is a leader of consortium. According to the Contract, a new long-
distance power line from the transformer station Niš 2 to the transformer station Leskovac 2, 
transmitting the electric power under the voltage of 400 kv, is planned to be finished until the 
end of November 2008.  
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